
 
 

 

 

 

NEIGHBOURHOOD ALERT DEV BOARD UPDATE: 62 
 

Date: 2nd September 2021 
 

Note: You are receiving this email circular because you are listed as a key contact involved with 

your organisation’s Neighbourhood Alert system, including senior administrators and members 

of the Practitioners’ Group.  If you feel you should not be on this list, please reply to 

feedback@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk and I will remove you. 

 

View an archive of previous updates here 

 

This is a quick note to provide details regarding yesterdays V4 Pilot Review virtual meeting. 

 

61 people managed to attend, representing 21 police force areas and various other 

organisations.  The 2.5 hour meeting included some superb first hand reviews from North 

Wales, West Mercia and Northamptonshire forces. 

 

We explained the new elements provided within the V4 system and described the migration 

process.  We had a guest presentation from Rhiannon from CACI who explained the Acorn 

geo-demographic and wellbeing data sets and I gave a quick demonstration regarding how 

Acorn and origins data can be applied to engagement strategy on the system. 

 

We answered a few very useful questions from several forces regarding the transition and I 

am assured the meeting was really positive and left people excited about the migration. 

 

Videos and presentations 
We recorded the event and I have split the lengthy recording into the main presentations.  

You can find each video, along with lots of information regarding the upgrade/migration 

process on the following page within our help Centre: 

 
The transition to V4 – VISAV Help Centre (zendesk.com) 

 

Please bookmark this link as we will ensure that this page is maintained with the latest 

information regarding the V4 system.  Please feel free to share this link and the video links 

with collegues who may be interested. 

 

You may also find this link to the Presentation (in Prezi) is a simple way to review the items 

and watch the videos from a tablet or mobile device. 

 

https://visavltd.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/articles/360003197874-Development-Board-Update-Archive
https://visavltd.zendesk.com/hc/en-gb/articles/4404614279953-The-transition-to-V4
https://prezi.com/view/3OZFDvKw2WvQC4qp29qK/


Thank you 
I would like to thank everyone that attended the event, my team at VISAV for working so 

hard to develop and support the new system and most of all Supt. Helen Corcoran from 

North Wales, Ch Insp. Ed Hancox from West Mercia and Alan Earle from Northamptonshire 

for their superb and insightful presentations. 

 

Next Steps 
If after watching the presentations you are interested in upgrading to V4 with the next batch 

of forces, please contact chris@visav.co.uk to register an interest and hear more. 

 

My Diary 
Please note, the link below, which has been updated lately will enable you to access my 

diary and book a meeting with me to suit your schedule.  Please feel free to use this 

anytime.  I remain, as ever, at your disposal. 

 

Mike Douglas 

Product Director: Neighbourhood Alert 

VISAV Limited 

  

Office: 0115 924 5517 Ext 224 

DDI: 0115 8384636 

Mobile: 07771 557788 

Web: www.NeighbourhoodAlert.co.uk 

/// police.broad.tigers 

Schedule a meeting with me:  https://calendly.com/visavmike 
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